
Update on works currently being undertaken in Radcliffe on Trent. 
 
Shelford Road Zebra Crossing 
The installation of the new zebra crossing on Shelford Road is going well and works are due 
to be finished on Sunday 29th October 2017. The element that will be outstanding is the High 
Friction Surfacing on one of the approaches, this will be undertaken when we have the 
specialist contractor onsite laying the same material for the new zebra further along Main 
Road outside the Tesco Express. 
 
Main Road Zebra Crossing 
On Monday 30th October, subject to works being completed on Shelford Road the 
operational team will then move onto Main Road. The works for the new zebra crossing on 
Main Road near to the New Road junction are estimated to take two weeks. Local 
businesses directly affected are aware of the works and we are in contact with staff at Tesco 
to ensure that deliveries to the store are managed during the works due to the proximity of 
the access to the site area. 
 
There will be some disruption along Main Road due to temporary traffic management 
required, however all efforts will be made to keep this to a minimum.  
 
Raised Bus Stop Kerb on Main Road opposite Vicarage Lane 
As part of the Bus Stop Access Improvement programme there is a raised kerb planned at 
the bus stop on Main Road opposite Vicarage Lane. This will be completed by the same 
operational team whilst in the area. 
 
Main Road / Water Lane Junction – new dropped kerbs 
The 2018/19 highway programme is due to go to Communities and Place Committee on 9th 
November. The programme includes new dropped kerbs / tactile paving at the Water Lane 
junction with Main Road. I have suggested to the NCC client team that we can undertake 
these works at the same time as others in the area. I have received confirmation that I can 
proceed subject to your approval, particularly as the works may be undertaken prior to 
committee. 
 
 
Via East Midlands Ltd 


